Sean Driscoll Response Regarding Radyr Court consultation – September 15th 2022
Hello All, 
I can confirm that Amity planning consultants, have agreed to my request to extend the consultation period for a further two weeks that will take it to the end of the month.
 I realise that LS and DCA have already submitted their comprehensive document setting out legitimate reasons why this is, as I put it; “the right development in the wrong location”..
 I have made a draft objection which just adds a few points which I feel should also be considered. I will copy you when I forward to the PAC.
 I have notified Ian Roberts of the Radyr Court Action Group committee, of the extension of time. Hopefully with the events planned for Llandaff and the city over the coming days, more people will have an opportunity to meet and discuss the proposals.
 On a separate note, following the sad news of the death of Queen Elizabeth II. I have returned early from my break that I cut short to attend the Extraordinary Meeting of Council yesterday.
 I was able to speak on behalf of Danescourt School, Llandaff Society and residents, in support of the motion proposed by Huw Thomas to commemorate the late Queen. I enclose for your records a copy of my speech.
 Speak soon.
 Sean.

